Broughton Moor Parish Council Presents

A VILLAGE CELEBRATION OF THE

CORONATION OF KING CHARLES III

ON SUNDAY 7TH MAY 2023.

The day will begin with the distribution of COMMEMORATIVE GIFTS to all young people resident in the parish aged 17 and under.    

This will take place in the Community Centre from 10.30am until 11.30am.

A special TIME CAPSULE activity will also take place in the Community Centre from 11.30am until 12.00 noon.

The focus then moves to the WELFARE FIELD and BROUGHTON MOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL

There will be a number of activities during the afternoon, including

· 2 BOUNCY CASTLES

· AN INFLATABLE BUNGEE RUN

· MEET THE ALPACAS 

· CRAFT STALLS

· FACE PAINTING

· BURGER BAR

· BEER TENT

· ICE CREAM VAN

· GREAT NORTH AIR AMBULANCE SERVICE

· GLASSON RANGERS ARLFC YOUTH  RUGBY 

· RAFFLE (in aid of GNAAS)

· UKULELE BAND

AFTERNOON TEA
Afternoon teas will be served to 50 people.  This is a ticketed event and all tickets are now allocated (this was on a first come, first served basis).

Afternoon Tea Ticket holders are asked to be seated at their allocated place in the SCHOOL HALL by 2pm.   The Ukulele Band will play during the tea.

The raffle will be drawn at the end of the Afternoon Tea, around 3.30pm.  This is in support of the GNAAS, our chosen charity for the day.





CINEMA NIGHT FOR UNDER 12S

All under 12s resident in the village are welcome to this event. Tickets are free but admission will be by ticket only.

Attendees are asked to bring something to sit on in the school hall ( a cushion, bean bag, blanket etc.) and to arrive for 6.00pm

There will be sweets, drinks and popcorn available free of charge.

The film is the new Musical Version of MATILDA

PLEASE BE SURE TO BOOK YOUR TICKET IN ADVANCE AS WE ARE LIMITED TO 50 PLACES.

Children may be collected once the film is finished (around 8.30pm), parents are asked to remain outside the Hall if they arrive early for their children.


We are certain there will be something for everyone at this very special celebration.

Our thanks to the brave volunteers who have offered to help on the day, and to the committee who have put this together.
This has been made possible by a grant from the Broughton Moor Windfarm Fund, administered by Cumbria Community Foundation and additional funding by Broughton Moor Parish Council

We hope you enjoy the range of activities on offer.


